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Welcome back!! 
close

New term  

We hope you have had an enjoyable 

summer holiday and managed to enjoy 

some of the sunshine.  I am very pleased 

to say our new reception children have 

settled really well and are now in school 

fulltime. 

Toddler Group 

The Toddler group meets on Tuesdays 

from 9.15 am – 10.45 am here at  

school. All members, old and new, are 

welcome to attend. 

 

Coffee Morning   

School will be holding a coffee morning in aid 

of MacMillan on Friday 25th September 2015 

at 9.00 am in the school hall.  We would love 

to see as many parents/carers as possible in 

school to help us support this worthy charity. 

We will be selling tea, coffee and cakes. 

 

Play equipment 

An important notice to parents in regard to 

the play equipment in the school yard.  School 

will not be liable for any accidents on the play 

equipment for non-school pupils outside of 

normal school hours.  This equipment is 

designed for a specific age group and the 

school requests that parents/carers bear 

this in mind when dropping off or collecting 

their children outside of school hours. 

 

Planners and PE Kit 

The children will be sent home with Year 

planners for your information in regard to 

events in school. 

 

Dojo 

If you have not done so already can you 

please sign up for Dojo.  We are actively 

encouraging parents to use their login details 

so that they can track the points issued in 

school by teachers.  If you have lost your 

personal login details, can you please contact 

the school and we will arrange for a copy of 

your login details. 
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Bikes on school premises

It has been noted that bikes are being 

brought onto the school premises.  These 

can be a Health and Safety risk to our 

children.  Can you please not bring any bikes 

onto school premises. 

 

Dates for the diary 

Friday 25th Sept                       - McMillan Coffee morning 9.00 – 10.15   

Wednesday 7th Oct                    - Class 4 Parents event (time to be confirmed) 

Friday 16th Oct                        - Harvest Festival (information to follow) 

Friday 23rd Oct                        - School closes at end of day for half term 

Monday 2nd Nov                        - School reopens 

Thursday 19th Nov                     - Parents evenings 

Friday 27th Nov                        - School closed – teacher training day 

Thurs 3rd Dec                          - Class 3 Parents evening  

Wed 10th Dec                          - Christmas fayre 

Tuesday 15th Dec                      - Awards assembly 

Friday 18th Dec                        - Christmas Service 
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